## Save the Date

## **Annual College of Marin Breakfast**

Connecting high schools and middle schools to College of Marin

March 28, 2017 College of Marin 7:30 a.m.



Marin high school students from the 2016 SunPower Solar Academy, a joint partnership between Marin County Office of Education, SunPower Solar, College of Marin and the Northern California Career Pathway Alliance.

During this school year, we have seen a number of great collaborations between our schools and the College of Marin and exciting programs underway that are more than ever connecting our high schools and middle schools and the College. To continue this important work, Superintendent/President Dr. David Wain Coon and his team are inviting you to the annual breakfast meeting at College of Marin on March 28 at 7:30 a.m. You may recall how productive and informative the meeting was last year and we are grateful to the College of Marin for convening the group once again this year.

Please save the date and let Ken Lippi know if you are able to attend by phone (415-499-5803) or email (klippi@marinschools.org). Parking Directions and meeting room will follow.

We are most appreciative of Dr. Coon and his amazing team for this wonderful opportunity to share information and updates and to continue the great collaboration underway with our schools.